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All checks should be written to Nathan Project/CCA with Bowl-A-Thon in the memo. No cash please! Contributions are tax-deductible.

19th ANNUAL                       NATHAN PROJECT
FAMILY BOWL - A - THON

SATURDAY, AUGUST 26TH, 2023   |   4-6PM
LOCATION: MERRIMACK TEN PIN  |  698 DANIEL WEBSTER HWY, MERRIMACK, NH

Name: _________________________________ Email: ________________________________________

Address: _______________________________   City: ________________ State: _____  Zip: __________

Cell Phone #: ____________________  Name of Team Captain: ________________________________ 

Important: Suggested minimum amount raised by each bowler is $100
– PLEASE CHECK-IN PROMPTLY AT 3:45 PM –

Bowlers will receive 2 hours of bowling (2-4 games) shoes, pizza & ice cream sundaes, PLUS fellowship for the whole family to say thank you for your help! 

Prizes will be given for the individual who raises the most dollars. 
Please join us for an afternoon of fun, bowling, blessings and ICE CREAM!!!

(We are also looking for individuals, families or businesses willing to sponsor a lane – contact Rick at 603-682-7800 or rick@nathanproject.net for more info.)
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19th ANNUAL                         NATHAN PROJECT
FAMILY BOWL - A - THON

YOUR HARD WORK and financial support is GREATLY APPRECIATED!
To help us receipt all donors please print legibly the name, home address and E-mail address of each donor. We need this info to account for each  

donation or pledge. Also, if they give cash and you write a check for the entire amount given we are then able to receipt the individual donor.If someone 
asks to not be placed on our donor list please note that next to their address (we still need the address to send a receipt for their tax deductible gift.

Thanks for blessing, Rick

All checks should be written to Nathan Project/CCA with Bowl-A-Thon in the memo. No cash please! Contributions are tax-deductible.


